
Friday 11th January 2019 

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

The children have returned from their Christ-

mas break bright and bubbly, looking smart and 

ready to learn.  Children have been making ‘new 

years resolutions’ reflecting on their efforts, 

progress and learning last term, making resolu-

tions for what they feel they could do better. 

These resolutions are displayed in your chil-

dren’s classroom. 

This is a short and jam packed term, so make 

sure you keep up to date with events and meet-

ings. 

Happy 2019 

 

Miss Hurford 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

 

835 719 

764 839 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Sampford Peverell C of E Primary School 
Higher Town, Sampford Peverell, Tiverton, 

 Devon EX16 7BR 

01884 820284 

 

Mathematicians of the Week 
 

Seacole: Oscar G 

 

Lewis: James 

 

Drake: Harry 

Darwin: Elsa 
Seacole: Liam 
Lewis:  Jed 
Drake: Dylan 

 

Writers of the week 

 

 

Seacole: Annabella 

 

Lewis: Felix 

 

Drake: Holly 

 

Golden Leaves 

Darwin: Lev, for being a curious cat, Ru-

by for being a creative unicorn. 

Seacole: Ernie for being a resilient tor-

toise, Connor for being a busy bee.  

Lewis:  Bevin for being a resilient tortoise, 

Lelan for being a changing chameleon. 

Drake: Bobby for being a changing cha-

meleon, Alistair for being a resilient tor-

toise and Emma for being a wise owl. 

   TERM DATES 2018/19 

         Autumn     Spring   Summer 

Term dates     5th September—20th December 7th January—5th April     23rd April—24th July 

Half Terms   19th-26th October             18th –22nd February             27th—31st May  

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


British values 

Thousands of people had their Christmas travel affected by disruption at London Gatwick airport. 
The airport's runway was shut down for more than a day after what were thought to be drones 
were spotted flying over it. Police continue to investigate what happened. The drones were first 
spotted on Wednesday 19th December in the evening and the airport's runway was closed at 
9pm, causing the start of the delays and cancellations. 
Things to talk about at home… 
Have you ever used a drone or seen one being used? Do you think there should be an age 
limit for 
flying drones and a license to use them? 
At the moment, you aren’t allowed to fly drones near airports. Do you think they should be 
banned 
from any other places? 

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th January Parents evening 3:30-5:30 

Friday 1st February non pupil day 

Monday 18th February—Friday 22nd February half term 

Special school dinner event… 
Thursday  17th January we are hav-
ing a Mary Poppins Menu. Please 
see the posters that are around the 
school. 

School office…. 

Please note that I will not be in the office on 

Tuesday 15th January after midday. If you 

have any queries or questions for me then 

please come and see me in the morning.  

Many thanks, 

Mrs Greenwood. 

This term Thursday’s sports club will be a multi-

sports club.  It will run every Thursday from 

3:30-4:30pm. 

Bug hotel…. 

Please can we have donations for our bug hotel. 

Clay pots, straw, bricks, roof tiles, tubing...Mr 

Curnow would be very grateful. 


